
              File No. 12-1504 

TO THE COUNCIL OF THE 

  CITY OF LOS ANGELES 

 

Your              ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 

 

reports as follows: 

  

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the Los Angeles Department of 
Water and Power (LADWP) first quarter status update on the implementation of recommendations 
of the Independent Third Party Review fort the Incremental Electric Rate Ordinance. 
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 

NOTE and FILE the March 27, 2013 LADWP report relative to the first quarter status update on the 
implementation of recommendations of the Independent Third Party Review for the Incremental 
Electric Rate Ordinance. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement:  Not applicable. 
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 
 
Summary: 
 

On April 3, 2013, the Energy and Environment Committee considered a March 27, 2013 LADWP 
report relative to the first quarter status update on the implementation of recommendations of the 
Independent Third Party Review for the Incremental Electric Rate Ordinance.  
 
LADWP, City Administrative Officer, and Office of Public Accountability representatives provided an 
overview of the matter and responded to related questions from the Committee members. After 
further consideration and having provided an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved 
to note and file the LADWP report relative to the implementation of recommendations of the 
Independent Third Party Review.  This matter is now submitted to Council for its consideration. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
MEMBER  VOTE 
HUIZAR:  YES 
ZINE:  YES 
LABONGE: YES 
ALARCÓN: YES 
KORETZ:  YES 
 
 
 
EV 
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- Not Official Until Council Acts - 

http://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=12-1504

